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August 5, 1999

Distinguished Heads of Delegations, Members of the Committee:

I have the pleasure to inform you that to date, the Office of the Chairman has received contributions and/ or recommendations for the final report to be submitted to Vice-Ministers this fall from five delegations: the United States, Canada, Mexico, Guatemala, and the Andean Community (in the order in which they were received by the Office of the Chair).  They have been translated and distributed by the FTAA Secretariat to all delegations. Delegations that still wish to submit their contributions and/or recommendations to be included in the final report are encouraged to do so without delay.

At this stage, I would like to call on those delegations from among the Committee members who have expressed an interest to work on refining the recommendations received to date, to form a drafting group and inform the Chair of their participation in this group. I would also like to encourage one delegation to volunteer to Chair this drafting group, for the purpose of coordinating the exchange of documents among the members of the drafting group. The group is not expected to meet physically, but will need to coordinate its work via mail, e-mail, telephone and fax prior to the next meeting of the full Committee in Miami August 30th to September 1st.  The Chair of the drafting group shall submit a draft of the recommendations to the Chair of the Committee by no later than August 18th.

Please receive my best regards,

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce

Tel:  011-246-426-0417

Fax: 011-246-427-5667

e-mail:  ddm@gwpco.com.bb
